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I object to the Brooklands Farm Development, this development alongside the other developments going on in 
Whitstable at this time are going to have an enormous impact on all of our Healthcare facilities, Schools, Road 
System, our Sewage facilities which aren’t coping with this problem at the present time. It will also have a great 
demand on our water supply, more concrete instead of countryside could lead to more flooding, loss of wildlife and 
agricultural land. More cars in the area when we as residents already struggle to find enough parking in Whitstable 
during the tourist seasons will make this situation even more difficult, more cars will also have an impact on the 
local roads including the main feeder arteries to London and the Medway towns. They will also cause more 
pollution.  
Where are all the jobs going to come from for all these new residents? 
 
Regards 
 
Carolyn Chester  
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